
Hi, all - apologies for the lateness of my report! 
 

1. Spring Concert - we have 44 people participating in our spring concert.   It's a great response, 
and I hope that "reconfiguring" the rehearsal and performance process contributed to that.   

2. Team Leaders - Trent Broussard, Kristin Goodyke, Aaron Goodyke and I are all leading the small 
ensembles that will record most of the music for this session.  The Team Leaders will rehearse 
the groups, then I will conduct them in the "live" recording.    

3. 2021-22 Season - It is my hope that we start to transition back to in-person rehearsing and 
performing in September, 2021.   I'm considering creative ways to begin the season with small 
group rehearsals in preparation for Adventures in Harmony and Grand Night for Singing.  Since 
both of those events are slated to be in early fall, it may be that our first FULL chorale concert of 
the season might be the Holiday Concert.   Hopefully by then we will have most of our singers 
back, and will be allowed a live audience. 

See you all tonight! 
 
Patrick 

 


